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Temporary closure of Twin Bridges Park on Waco Lake 
 

FORT WORTH, Texas – The Fort Worth District, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers at Waco Lake 

announced today that Twin Bridges Park, managed by the Corps, will undergo a complete makeover.  As a 

result of the 2007 floods, many facilities were damaged or completely destroyed including picnic shelters, 

restrooms, and roads. 

Effective Monday, April 21, the boat ramp and small beach will be closed.  The entire park will close on 

May 15 and reopen June 15, which includes the group shelter, both beaches, boat ramp, and other day-use 

facilities.   

Alternate boat ramps located near Twin Bridges Park include Speegleville Park, Lacy Point, and 

Reynolds Creek.  Alternate day use parks include Airport Beach, Koehne Park and Bosque Park.  
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About the Fort Worth District : The Fort Worth District, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers was established in 
1950. The District is responsible for water resources development in two-thirds of Texas, and military design 
and construction in Texas and parts of Louisiana and New Mexico. Visit the Fort Worth District web site at: 
www.swf.usace.army.mil . 
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